Dear Jackson Prep Trustees, Faculty & Staff, and Patrons:

The Board of Trustees at Jackson Preparatory School has named Denny Britt as the interim
Head of School. Britt has served as Jackson Prep's Chief Operating Officer since 2006 after
an extensive career in the retail industry serving as Vice President of Store Operations for
McRae's department stores and Vice President of Store Transitions for Belk depariment
stores.

During his tenure at Prep, Britt has been an active Leadership Team member in the
development and execution of strategic plans developed by the Board of Trustees. He has
been instrumental in guiding the physical transformation of the Prep campus with renovations,
upgrades, and the addition of The Centre for Arts and Leadership, which has allowed Prep to
maintain its status as one of the premier independent schools in the southeast. Britt has also
been actively involved with the Prep faculty in bringing to life many of the advancements and
innovations that directly impact the student experience in the classrcom. He holds BA and
MBA degrees from the University of Southern Mississippi. Britt is married to Pam Britt and
resides in Ridgeland, Mississippi.

We have complete confidence in Denny’s ability to handle this position. We appreciate his
willingness to assume this role while we begin our search for a permanent Head of School.
We thank you for your support and prayers as we work through our search process.

Sincerely,

Dudley D. Wooley

President

2016-2017 Jackson Prep Trustees



